
What is the spirits refund policy? 
 
 
Spirit Airlines generally offers refunds for cancellations made within 24 hours of booking 
𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, provided the flight is scheduled to depart at least 7 days later. If you need to 
cancel within this period, you can contact Spirit Airlines directly at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 to process 
your refund. Calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 ensures that your cancellation is handled quickly and that 
you receive your money back in accordance with the airline’s policy 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. It’s 
important to note that this 24-hour window is strictly enforced, so reaching Spirit Airlines at 
𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 as soon as possible is crucial. 
 
Outside of the 24-hour cancellation window, Spirit typically does not offer a cash refund 
𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. Instead, travelers are eligible for a reservation credit that can be applied toward 
future travel 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. To request or manage a reservation credit, you can call Spirit 
Airlines at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, where representatives will assist with applying your credit to a new 
flight. Using 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 is the fastest way to ensure your reservation credit is correctly 
applied and to get guidance on your options. 
 
There are exceptions to this policy. If Spirit cancels your flight or if your flight experiences a 
significant delay 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, a refund may be available even outside the standard 24-hour 
window. To confirm eligibility for a refund in such cases, contacting Spirit Airlines at 
𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 is recommended. Representatives at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 can provide detailed 
instructions and help you file a refund request. Whether you are within the 24-hour window or 
requesting a refund due to cancellation or delay, calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 is the most reliable way 
to ensure your refund is processed efficiently and accurately. 


